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RAF Football Tournaments
1.
Trade and Branch football tournaments should be authorised by the Station Commander or PEdO in the first instance.


2.
Details of the tournament should then be submitted in writing to the RAF FA Secretary who will issue a sanction letter.

3.
The Tournament organizer should then seek authority from DSB1a at the RAF Sports Board (RAFSB-DSB1A).  It is the Sports Board authority letter that provides duty status and the ability to seek travel at public expense.

4.
Affiliated referees are not permitted to officiate in non-sanctioned tournaments.

5.
Tournament organisers must ensure that appropriate insurance and medical cover is in place.

6.
Mixed football teams (male & female) are not allowed, as per FA regulations, in adult football.
RAF Unit Football Overseas Visits
1.
Units must receive an invitation from the host in the first instance.

2.
Overseas Visits must then be authorised by the Station Commander or PEdO.

3.
Units are then to submit details of their overseas visit to the RAF FA Secretary (Brize Norton).  Info should include dates and duration of tour, location to be visited, whether or not you will be playing against a local side (civilian), names of those attending and proof of 1 & 2 above being in place.
4.
If the sports visit is in the UK the RAF FA will write back to you with a sanction letter.
5.
For Overseas Visits unit’s need to complete an FA form ‘Application to Play Matches against Foreign Opposition’. This form will be sent to you by the RAF FA Secretary if applicable. Once this is completed and returned The RAF FA will then approve the overseas visit and issue a sanction letter. This information and approval is copied to the FA at Wembley Stadium, London. 
The FA is required to clear Overseas Visits with foreign Football Association’s, as well as be kept informed should anything untoward occur during the overseas visit.  The FA may also wish to exploit any PR opportunities.

It is important that plenty of time is given for the above. The upshot is, if the RAF FA has not authorised the Overseas Visit then it will not take place.

6.
Once the above criteria have been met the unit can then apply to the RAF Sports Board for Authority.  Guidance and advise on ‘How to Organise Overseas Visits’ is on the RAF Sports Board’s website within FAQs; http://www.raf.mod.uk/rafsportsboard/faqs/organizingoverseasvisits.cfm
7.
Project Officer’s are reminded that applications to the RAF Sports Lottery to assist with funding must be received by the RAF Sport Lottery a minimum of ONE month before departure!
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